
From: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV
To: Spillers, Robert, NMENV
Subject: Fw: 3 Bear Energy Comments on NMED Ozone Rule
Date: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:35:49 AM
Attachments: 3 Bear Comments on NMED ozone rule.pdf

From: Scott Spicher <scott@3bearllc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 12:51 PM
To: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV; NMOAI, NMENV
Cc: Liz Klein; Chris Colclasure
Subject: [EXT] 3 Bear Energy Comments on NMED Ozone Rule
 
Please find our comments attached, and thank you for the opportunity.
 
Scott Spicher, P.E.
Executive Vice President &
Chief Operating Officer
3 Bear Energy, LLC
1512 Larimer Street, Suite 540
Denver Colorado 80202
Office: 303-862-3960
Cell:  303-921-9117
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